From: Martin Powless [mailto:pol.analyst@oneida.on.ca]

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 4:45 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>

Cc: Chief Jessica Hill < jessica.hill@oneida.on.ca >; Cherilyn Hill < cherilyn.hill@oneida.on.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Participation Meeting on July 22, 2019

Dear Cathy Saunders - City Clerk - City of London:

It is with regret that we are unable to participate in tonight's meeting regarding the proposed Casino Development in London at Wonderland Road South.

We intend to make representations on this project as we do believe it will have negative impacts on our community.

However, being given notice of this meeting earlier today, we are unable to send a representative tonight.

It would be preferable to have at least 2-3 weeks to properly assess this information and then we may present our concerns in person , in writing and have a brief discussion on what we can do to address them.

This additional time will allow the Council to properly assess this information and do our internal processes to make representations on behalf of our People and Nation.

Please let our staff know when and how this may occur.

Thank You.

SENT ON BEHALF OF AND AT THE DIRECTION OF CHIEF JESSICA HILL - Oneida Nation Of The Thames

By Martin Powless – pol.analyst@oneida.on.ca